
Printed on: 16/12/2024 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/12/2024  10:40:112024/4311/P OBJ B. Bennett Dear Jaspreet Chana

I am writing to object to this proposal. This would take away even more office use in this area of already highly 

intense residential use. This puts an added burden on local services/ waste removal/ street cleaning etc. 

Further use of the basement of this building for a flat would also be inappropriate due to the dark, congested 

conditions. Although the office has a kitchenette at present, use for residential living with possible intensive 

cooking etc, conditions are not appropriate and could be dangerous in such a small confined area. The office 

also has a bathroom at present but already two bathrooms have been put into the ground floor above. This 

suggests extreme densely populated conditions in just two floors of this small building. The proposed windows 

at the front are not appropriate for this traditional 19th century Camden conservation area building. This would 

not only damage the original wall and appearance at the front but also could take away from the structural 

safety.
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